
 
 
 

Statement on MRCS Part A September 2020 Diet 

 

 

The ICBSE board is aware that whilst most candidates successfully completed the MRCS 

Part A online exam on Tuesday 15 September, we believe that a small number of 

candidates encountered technical difficulties, which some were unable to resolve fully. Even 

though the numbers of candidates affected is small, we take any adverse candidate 

experience extremely seriously.  We are working closely with our online exam provider to 

detail the technical problems. Once this is defined, please be assured that remedial action, 

including arranging a further attempt at the examination for affected candidates, will be 

taken.  

 


